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Loving people one step closer to Christ

Nursery during class
Nursery during worship
Kids Hour
Announcements

Opening Prayer
Communion
Speaker
Closing Prayer
Wed. Closing Prayer

Serving during worship

Join us Tuesdays 7 PM at
the church building for a
series of bible studies
called a “step-study.”
Those participating are
going through a study on
practical application of
the Beatitudes. On
Tuesdays, we share our
thoughts on the steps of
living in faith and our
answers to questions. Potluck Today

Today is our Senior Appreciation Day, celebrating Ella
Purcell (Western), Maddie Jackson (Maconaquah), and
Emma Watson (Tipton). Please plan to join us after
services today at a potluck in their honor. Their parents
will have a chance to tell us some stories of their first
18 years. We will have baskets to put graduation cards
in for them.
There will be no potluck next week on May 26th.

Alex Cox
Clint Erickson

Bobby Price
Alex Abston

Brett McNeill

Laurie Nelson & Jen Cox
B. Peterson & E. Purcell

See Alex Abston
Bob Wavra

May 19, 2024

Forehand’s Address
Mike and Janyce Forehand’s new
address is:
25 Ashford Lakes Dr., Ormond
Beach, FL 37214 . Feel free to send
them cards! 

Meal Planning for Kathy Sherrill
Bonny Peterson is organizing a meal plan for Kathy Sherrill
as she recovers from her heart surgery. To participate or
get more information, contact Bonny Peterson. 

Celebrate
Recovery



Prayer Requests
Myron DeWitt's brother, Joe
Bradburn is in St Vincent's
Hospital in Kokomo with
pneumonia and COPD. He was
also baptized this past
Thursday.
Diane Coffman had successful
eye surgery.
Kathy Sherrill has had
successful triple bypass
surgery and is now recovering.
Andrew Ward is having liver
problems and he is getting
some tests done. 

Birthdays:
Sun - Bob Wavra, Mon - Judy
Miller, Thur - Abigayle Abston

Contribution Goal $5,200
(per week)

Last week’s contribution
Projected Avg - $4338.49
Contribution - $2981.21

Avg - $4572.29
Coins for Christ - $33.38

Attendance - 109
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Please keep in
your prayers

Kevin Dodd, Pat Bragg, Deborah
Kady, Karl Coles, Eugene Carter,

Judy Black, Tina Hudson,
Recovery Centers, Terry Phifer,
Poppy Jackson, Kelly Bowman,
Norman Wilson, Ward Family,

Wilma Himelick, Audrey Barrick,  
Marley Werner, Butch Smith,

Christy Stiner, the Rutherfords.
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Pantry Items

5/19 Crackers

Coffee, Conversation & Connection 9am
Sunday AM Bible class 9:30am
Nursery Bible Class (Birth-2 yrs)
Sunday AM Worship 10:30am

Nursery during worship (Birth-3 yrs)
Kidz Hour (4 yrs-2nd Grade)

Wednesday Bible Class 7-8pm

Prayer Request Update
For prayer requests, general
questions and announcements that
were previously sent to Penny Rossini;
please email or call or text Brett
McNeill with these requests. His
email is cbrettmcneill@gmail.com and
his cell phone number is (765) 432-
6830. 

Lost & Found
The lost in found box is in the foyer. It
will be emptied out by the end of
May, so please look through it to see
if any of the items belong to you. 

Anniversaries:
Tues - Mike & Peggi Miller
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